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Department of Environmental Conservation  
Village Safe Water Program  

 
Request for Proposals (RFP)  

RFP # 20-VSW-TRC-001 
 

Addendum Four 
 

Design & Construction Management Services 
City of Trapper Creek, Alaska 

 
Date of Issue: August 14, 2019 

 
The RFP Package is hereby clarified or changed as follows: 

1. Submittal deadline has not been changed.       
 
2. Clarification  
 
The clarification begins on page two. This Addendum is hereby made part of the RFP and is a total 
of two pages. 

 
All other terms and conditions for this RFP remain unchanged. 

Issued by: Fred Parrish 
Procurement Specialist IV 

(907) 269-7674 
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2. Clarification 
 
Reference RFP 20-VSW-TRC-001, Addendum Three, 2. Question and Answers, Question 23, 
clarification for Answer 23, clarification as follows: 
 
A site layout will require final dimensions of facilities relative to existing permanent features such as 
power poles, centerline of existing roadway, property corners, etc.  A surveyor is not required for this. 
Offset dimensions and swing ties to site improvement will be sufficient to provide a final site layout. 

 
 
 
Offerors must acknowledge receipt of this addendum prior to the submittal deadline. 
 
The proposal documents require acknowledgment individually of all addenda to the drawings and/or 
specifications. This is a mandatory requirement and any proposal received without acknowledgment 
of receipt of addenda may be classified as not being a responsive proposal. 
 

End of Addendum  


